Town of Stonington
Conservation Commission

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 1»Z
~

The Meeting of the Conservation Commission scheduled for Monday, March 27, 2022, 7:00PM at the
Stonington Police Station was cancelled due to the lack of a guorum. .
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Secretary, Town of Stonington Conservation Commission



